
Campus Crime Alert: Aggravated Robbery at CVS near corner of Mockingbird and 
Central Expressway 

On April 23, 2016, at approximately 2:10 a.m., an employee of CVS Pharmacy at 3012 
Mockingbird Lane reported an aggravated robbery to University Park Police. Two 
employees and no customers were in the store when the suspect entered with a gun 
and took money from a cash register. 

The suspect is described a black male, approximately 6 feet tall and weighing about 180 
to 200 pounds. He was wearing a black hoodie, with the hood tightly tied around his 
head. He was driving a dark-colored 4-door sedan. The car entered the parking lot at 
CVS traveling westbound from Central Expressway and exited southbound on the 
Central Expressway service road. 

This incident is being investigated by University Park Police.  

It is not believed that this case is related to the April 17 aggravated robbery on SMU 
Boulevard. A suspect in that case was arrested by University Park Police on April 22. 
Earlier this week, SMU Police added additional car and bike patrols at night throughout 
the campus to provide extra security. 

Anyone with information about this matter is asked to contact the University Park Police 
Department at 214-363-3000 or contact the SMU Police Department at 214-768-3333. 
Information also may be reported anonymously through the SMU Police Department’s 
Silent Witness Program by calling 214-SMU-2TIP or online at www.smu.edu/2tip.  

  

Safety Tips 

 Always be aware of your surroundings. 
 Avoid walking alone, especially at night. 
 Do not open your door to strangers, especially at night. 
 If you see or hear anything suspicious, call 911 immediately. 
 If you are the victim of a crime, call 911 or the SMU Police at 214-768-3333 as 

soon as possible. Time is of the essence in such situations. 

 

http://www.smu.edu/BusinessFinance/Police/Forms/SilentWitnessForm

